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Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

25 alderbrook road 
1 message

ppeters270@aol.com <ppeters270@aol.com> Thu, Jan 18, 2018 at 10:47 AM
To: amachado@portlandmaine.gov

Good Morning Ann, 

Could I get an extension on my building permit for 25 alderbrook rd? (app # 201700257)

With the loss of a customer, Chris Coppi's new shore land design and a smaller building footprint I am in the process of
having a smaller home drawn by Glenn Smith design.

I anticipate getting all things together for you with 45 days at the latest. 

Let me know your thoughts.  thanks you...pete


